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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 9:42 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Aquarion Water Company

I have attached an Internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, Aquarion Water
Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: Leigh deRochemont [mailto: nhleigh@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 7:16 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Aquarion Water Company

As a resident of North Hampton, I think that the price increase that Aquarion is asking for is absurd - I
don’t understand how they can justif~,r such an increase. Nobody is getting a 12.83% pay raise!!! Are
they going to allow senior citizen discounts? We’re struggling enough as it is right now. I hope that
your commission will reconsider their proposal for such a large increase.

Thank you,
Leigh deRochemont
North Hampton, Nil

May all your days be beautiful!!
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